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   April 27 - June 5 

 

40 Day Celebration and Testimony Lunch 
Sunday, June 5, 11:30 AM in FLC 

 

Potluck Lunch - Families whose last name ends in: 
A-F: Bring a Vegetable Dish  |  G-M: Bring a Dessert  |  N-Z: Bring a Salad 

 

 

The church will be provide meat, rolls and drinks 

 

Special Called  
Business Meeting 

 

Sunday, June 5   
following  

Celebration Luncheon  
in FLC 



  Pastor’s Pen  

Pastor Grant Bowles - Senior Pastor 

     This past Sunday we had a busy day at FBC Sanger’s buildings. During our worship service, we recognized our 
graduates. I am always impressed by our graduates. Three out of four graduates are going to university. The fourth used 
her high school years to prepare herself for a career in the culinary world. My hope is that each of these graduates 
follows their heart towards Jesus in everything they do. We need to remember to pray for these young men and women 
as they move into the next phase of their life. 
 

     After worship, we held a lunch to honor our Senior Adults. I enjoyed the opportunity to serve this wonderful group of 
faithful members of FBC Sanger. We are blessed to have men and women of wisdom and willingness to serve who have 
spent many years on this earth. This group gives so many benefits to our fellowship.  
 

     After the lunch, our Mother’s Day Out program held their graduation service. On Tuesday and Thursday each week 
during the school year, our building buzzes with activity as the MDO program works to prepare the next generation for 
their education experience. We have an amazing group of teachers who work hard to serve these little ones and their 
parents. 
 

     At FBC Sanger, we strive to help every person, no matter their age or background, come to know Jesus as their Lord 
and Savior. This past Sunday we just saw a great example of serving all ages. Now, we prepare for the craziness of 
summer! 

What’s at the end of the Ruler? 
     My teacher pointed at me with his ruler and said, "At the end of this ruler there's an idiot." I got detention after asking 
which end. 
 

     “When I remember these things, I pour out my soul within me. For I used to go with the multitude; I went with them to 
the house of God, With the voice of joy and praise, With a multitude that kept a pilgrim feast.”  Psalm 42:2 (NKJ) 

 

     Sunday’s Senior Adult Lunch was a lot of fun! My favorite part was when I asked everyone to go to the serving table 
and collide in the middle. I apologize for being entertained by the confusion. There were over 50 of us fellowshipping with 
each other around some good food. I want to thank everyone that filled out the Senior Adult Questionnaire. This really 
will help the church in meeting the needs that are out there. I have learned so much in reading through them. If you are 
interested in helping with the Senior Adult Ministry, I hope you will let me know. You are welcome to attend a planning 
meeting on Thursday, May 26 at 10:15 AM. There are plenty of ideas for fellowship and ministry, so we will be forming a 
leadership team to listen and plan. I hope you all will be praying for this ministry -  that it will be all the Lord wants and not 
limited by our own ideas, schedules, and energy!  
 

     On another note, I wanted to thank everyone who wished me a happy birthday and those that came to my “party,” 
instead of beating everyone to the restaurant. I can’t believe anyone hung around, but it made me feel so warm and so 
old! I was wanting to fly under the radar on this one, but thanks to my wife, that was not the case. I’m still looking for the 
leak that was reported in the Fellowship Hall that day.  Apparently, there were no leaks! Good job!  



  

 

May 15, 2022 Receipts ............................................. $10,319 
YTD Budget Receipts ............................................. $332,777 
YTD Budget ............................................................. $398,038 

For the Record 

 

WEEKLY SCHEDULE 
 

Sunday Mornings: CBS, 9:15 AM 
Wednesday Evenings: 6:00 PM 

Doors open at 4:00 PM 

July 4 - July 9, 2022 
Cost: $230 

Register Now! See Trey for forms. 

$50 deposit required to save a slot. 
Slots fill fast. 

Deadline: Sunday, June 5 

SSM SCHEDULE 
 

 

Wednesday, May 25, 6PM: Summer Camp Parent 
Meeting in Worship Center. (Option two)* 
 

Wednesday, June 1, 6PM: End of School Party 
 

Sunday, June 5, 6PM: Summer Camp Parent 
Meeting in FLC. (Option three)* 
 

 
 

*Parents must attend one of our meetings 

Senior Adult Activities  
Thursdays, 9:00 AM: Morning Bible Study 
 

Thursdays, Noon: Game Time 

 40 Day Season of Prayer  
daily devotionals are available each day 

via our FBC app and email. 
 

Contact Paula for assistance 
              paula@fbcsanger.com 

VBS - June 12-16, 2022 
 

For kiddos who have completed 
K-5th grade. 

 

Online registration for 
participants and volunteers is 

up and running.  Go to our app 
or website to sign up.  

 

Donation needs are listed on page four. 

Senior Planning Meeting 
Thursday, May 26, 10:15 AM FLC 

Got a tie you don’t want any more? 
 

Please donate any unwanted 
men’s ties to be used as 

decoration for the  
Father’s Day Photo Booth. 

Drop off in the church office or  
give to Lauren Bell or Erica 

Bledsoe. 
             Bring by June 8. 

RA’s and GA’s Last Day 
Wednesday, June 1, 6:00 PM 

 

RA Pinewood Derby: 6 PM in foyer 
 

GA Party: 6 PM Upstairs  



Volunteers in Preschool, Sunday, May 29, 2022 
 

Ava Nelms, Heather Temple,  
John and Mary Ann Feucht, Melyssa Wardlow 

 

Thank you for your service! 

                                     UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Wednesday, May 25, 6:00 PM: Youth Parent Camp Meeting (WC) 
Monday, May 30: Memorial Day (Church Offices Closed) 
Wednesday, June 1, 6:00 PM: GA Party & RA Pinewood Derby 
                            Youth End of School Party 
Saturday, June 4, 10:30 AM: Mobile Food Pantry (S. Parking Lot) 
Sunday, June 5, 11:30 AM: Celebration Luncheon (FLC) 
Sunday, June 5, 12:30 PM: Special Called Business Meeting (FLC) 
Tuesday, June 7, 9:00 AM - Noon: Peacemakers Quilt Ministry (FH) 
Saturday, June 11, 9:00 AM: Coffee Chat (Jus a Cup) 
Sunday, June 12 - Thursday, June 16, 6:00 - 8:00 PM: VBS  
Sunday June 19: Father’s Day 
Tuesday, Jun2 21, 9:00 AM - Noon: Peacemakers Quilt Ministry 
Sunday, June 26, 6:00 PM: Church-wide Super Summer Recap (WC) 

 VBS Decoration  

Contact: Lauren Bell  - Text or Call 940.597.6796 
 

Prep Work: Weekly volunteer prep work on Wednesday 
nights at 6 PM in upstairs workroom 

Setup: Main setup throughout building, Saturday, June 11, 
starting at 9 AM 

VBS Food Donations Needed 
Large Country Time Powdered Lemonade 

Zebra Cakes |  Oreo Cookies 
Fruit Cups  |  Snack Pack Puddings (variety pack) 

Apples  |  Blocks of Cheddar Cheese 
Animal Crackers 

 Drop off food in FLC kitchen 
Contact: Debbie Smiley 559.679.7909 

Sign up sheets for food and decorations are located on the Serving Wall. 
Please sign up to bring food and/or decoration items.  


